
Commissioners and providers of social
care: Brexit planning update

These letters tell you what to do if there is a no-deal Brexit. This page
will be updated if anything changes, including if a deal is agreed.

Sign up for email alerts to get the latest information.

The letters ask the adult social care system to ensure business continuity
plans are in place so local areas are able to manage the possible
implications of Brexit.

They include plans relating to:

medicines and consumables
non-clinical consumables
goods and services
the adult social care workforce

The letters were published alongside the Brexit operational readiness
guidance for the health and social care system with a covering letter from
Sir Chris Wormald.
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